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I am submitting testimony in strong opposition to Senate Bill 210. Oregon has been a 

national leader in developing and administering a universal vote-by-mail system that 

encourages and facilitates voter participation, while maintaining the security and 

integrity of the vote. Oregon's voting rules and regulations already ensure that only 

eligible citizens cast votes; and our vote-count processes identify and prevent any 

attempts at voter fraud. SB 210 is based on unfounded claims of voter fraud and 

election interference-- and is in line with a nationwide effort to reduce voter 

participation, disenfranchise countless voters and erode the participatory democracy 

that we all cherish here in Oregon. I urge you to oppose SB 210 and to continue 

supporting policies that maintain our vote-by-mail system and promote citizen 

engagement. 

 

Thank you. 


